
	 	 	 SCRABBLE	GROUP	
	
	
There	were	nine	of	us	at	this	months	scrabble	meeting.	It	is	nice	to	have		
a	few	more	players	so	we	can	split	up	in	three	groups.	Then	we	swap	around	
after	the	first	game.	The	winners	play	each	other	and	so	on.	We	are	always	
looking	for	more	players	so	if	you	are	interested	please	contact	me	Lillian	Smith	
on	
01833	650528	or	07786951858.		You	can	also	reach	me	on	
lilliansofie1@gmail.com	
	
The	next	meeting	will	be	at	Judith’s	home	1	Station	Terr,	Cotherstone	on	Monday	
9th	December	at	2pm	
You	can	phone	Judith	on	01833	650150	


